
   
 

   
 

Water Committee Report 

15 March 2025 

William James, Water Committee Chair, PSA Vice President 

During the last two months, 56 days (January 1st February 26th), our 

well pumps pumped a total of 683,266 gallons out of the ground.  

The highest usage was 3,178 cubic feet (23,773 gallons), averaging 

424 gallons per day.  

Zero accounts exceeded their allotment. Thank you to everyone for 

wise water management. 26 accounts are past due, and two are pending 

service suspension. One account is suspended. 

Our five water system reserve CDs have gained $3,684.20 for the 

months of January and February. 

Members are urged to turn off their water at the meter if they intend 

to leave for an extended period. Turning off you water will help prevent 

leaks and Thousands of dollars in water charges and possible costly 

repairs. 

I am currently on travel to San Diego for work until the end of this 

month. Please report any water system problems promptly to NWS and me.  

 

Submitted by William James 


